
Reference Number: GCUS-9-16141 

Takata Air Bag Pickup Services Resume – RXO Logistics  

  

GENERAL MOTORS 

DCS6905 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

  

Date:       May 30, 2024 

Subject:   Takata Air Bag Pickup Services Resume – RXO Logistics 

As a follow-up to GlobalConnect message GCUS-9-16048 sent May 10, 2024, we are pleased to announce that 
pickup services for Takata air bags have resumed today.        

If you need to schedule an air bag return, please reach out to RXO Logistics via the email address below for 
assistance.  If you do not receive a response within 48 to 72 hours, you may call 210.317.6436 for further 
assistance.   

SCFIELDACTION.14305@RXO.COM 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.   

  

END OF MESSAGE 
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